
Class 5 Newsletter 

                  Summer Term – 20/04/18 

This Week... 
Maths 
This week we have been revising multiplication 
and division including the formal methods for 
calculating, multiples and factors.  
English 
This week has been ‘EXTREME ENGLISH’ week 
in school.  We have been using our 
knowledge of words to write some excellent 
‘6 word stories’!  We have also had a visit 
from the local library service and an outdoor 
reading challenge!  The children made a 
fantastic effort with their costumes on 
Thursday and enjoyed a morning moving 
around the classes partaking in different 
learning activities: role play, poetry writing 
and character description.  

Next Week... 
 

Maths – we will be continuing our revision work looking 
at fractions, decimals, percentages, ratios and scaling. 
 
English – We will be reading and answering questions 
everyday!  Additionally we will be doing some creative 
writing. 

**Please read the information leaflet about the upcoming 
SATs tests.  This will provide you with dates and 
arrangements for the tests.  As always, please come and 
see me if you have any questions at all.   

Important Dates 
 

 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask 
any questions you may have. 

 w/b 14th May SATs week for Year 6 
 25th May – we break up for the half term holiday.  

 
Don’t forget! 

 
 There will be no project sent home this half term due to SATs preparation.  

 

Thank you to everyone who supported the book fair this week and last week in school.  Also a 
big thank you to parents for the fantastic book character costumes on Thursday!   
 
 

    
Special News! 

 
Writer of the Week – Jake B 

 
Reader of the Week - Adam  

 
 

 
 


